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Police Cadets we trained at the Mexico City Police 

Academy in Mexico City 

Dear Friend, 

  
 We entered the door that God miraculously opened for us in 

March to work with the Mexico City Police. Bob Dowling (Police 
Commander and MMI Board Member) as well as Scott Millan a police 

officer from Florida were with me as we travelled to Mexico the end of 

April. Were able to do training and evangelism in the Mexico City Police 
Academy.          

 God blessed our time and allowed us to train 965 cadets. They 
were very responsive to the training and also to the gospel. We saw 

about 570 police cadets respond to the gospel. Our prayer is that God 
would allow us to proclaim the gospel to all of the 83,000 police officers 

in Mexico City. 

 We partnered with Alejandro & Rosi Orozco who lead a church 
of 10,000 in Mexico City. It was a blessing to work with them again as 

we have for many years in Mexico. I preached at their church and saw 
60 people respond to the gospel. I praise God for how He is building 

His church in Mexico.  

 I also met with Mexico Federal Police leaders and God is 
opening the door for us to train and share the gospel with them again. 

Mexico is one of the countries where the fields are ready for harvest. It 
is a great joy to serve the Lord and participate with Him in His work in 

different countries. 
 We will continue to go back to Mexico on a regular basis to 

work among the police. God has given us favor with the police and your 

prayers have a made a difference as we have ministered to them.  
 Please be praying about our outreach to the police in Belize in 

June. We continue our ministry to the police here in Colorado and God 
continues to bless the outreaches we are doing here in Colorado. 

 Thank you for your prayers and support. God bless you. 

 
      Randy Green 
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 Pray for the men and women who heard the gospel that 

the seed that was planted in their hearts will bear fruit that will 

remain. Pray that the church will be able to disciple these people. 

 Ask the Lord to continue to raise up the team members 

and provide the financial support for these police outreaches. 

 Continue to pray for the upcoming outreach to the police 

in Belize. Pray that God will prepare their hearts for the gospel. 

 Pray for our outreaches to the police in the USA. They are 

beginning to grow and we are reaching more officers every month 

here in Colorado.  

Commander Bob Dowling training 

          A Mexico City Police Officer by his patrol car 


